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Celebrating
Student

Achievements

New Vice-Director at CMEE

Spotlight on the School Library 

COMET 2025 Conference

Dean’s Office News

 Antinuclear Antibodies in Non-Rheumatic
Diseases

Student Research Spotlight 

Upcoming Events

Michele Vignola 2/6 MD

We’re excited to welcome Monika Kupś as the new
Vice-Director for Development & International
Cooperation! With years of experience at CMEE and
the University President’s office, she’s ready to lead.

Take a break in the brand-new chill-out room (4.13)
where you can relax, eat, or play games! Need a
laptop for studying? Rent one for up to six hours
with a photo ID at the library info desk!

Get ready for COMET 2025! PUMS and AMU will co-
host this exciting event in June, bringing researchers
from all over to explore communication, ethics, and
healthcare with fresh ideas and insights!

PUMS hosts the 4th Polish
Zebrafish Society Meeting on Feb
13-14, at the Medical Biology
Center.

Join Warsaw Medical Conference!
Submit abstracts by Feb 21.
Showcase research, network, and
shape healthcare’s future!

Zebrafish Society Meeting 

Warsaw Medical Conference

Congratulations to Michele for an
outstanding performance at the
UAM Rector’s Cup and the Poznan
& Greater Poland Regionals!
Michele showcased his talent by
clinching 1st in the 100m Freestyle,
2nd in the 50m Butterfly, and
contributing to the relay team’s
3rd place finish in the Men’s
4x50m Freestyle Relay. His efforts
helped our university finish 2nd
overall, just one point behind AWF.
Keep up the great work and
continue to inspire us all with your
dedication and skill!

Congratulations to Nikita Niranjan Kumar, Samir
Ahmad Dit Al Hakim, and Bogna Grygiel-Górniak for
their review published in Archives of Immunology
and Therapy Experimental this month. Their work
explores the role of ANAs beyond rheumatic
conditions, offering new insights into diagnostics and
prognostics. We are proud of their contribution to
advancing medical research, and their innovative
approach sets a new standard in the field.



Sign up now for the AMBOSS
Step 1 Sprint Week
happening Feb 6-13:

go.amboss.com/SprintWeek2
5-AMBO
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EPSU Club Highlight

EPSU Organisation Highlight
American Medical Student Association partnered
with Zupa na Głównym to help Poznań’s
homeless community. They helped prepare
meals while also offering basic medical support.
Volunteers provided first aid, wound care, and
health assessments, ensuring individuals
received guidance on further medical
assistance. This initiative provided essential aid
while connecting medical students with the
community, reinforcing the importance of
compassion and service in healthcare. AMSA
also collaborated with EPSU Outdoor Community
for their annual polar plunge in the icy waters of
Lake Rusałka. This challenge was to raise money
and donate to The Great Orchestra of Chrsitmas
Charity (WOSP) - FREEZIN FOR A REASON

For the second year, the Student
Pediatric Club, AMSA, and EPSU
Musicians Club came together to
spread festive cheer at the pediatric
hospital. Just days before Christmas,
20 student volunteers visited different
wards, singing carols and gifting
chocolates donated by PUMS students.
Inspired by last year's success, the
event aimed to uplift spirits, bring
warmth, and create lasting smiles,
making the holiday season brighter for
children and their families.
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